Lawrence Savidge

Please know that my family and I support the strongest measures against pollution. That includes
the wastewater discharge permit for the Everett Wastewater Treatment Plant. As a resident of
Ruston Point, we soak in the Puget Sound on hot summer days and do polar plunges in the winter.
We see orcas sometimes from our shores. We enjoy the sanctity and purity of those waters. Please
do everything in your power to reduce harmful discharges of PBDEs, PFAS, and nutrient pollution.
Here are some recommendations: -require pretreatment agreements with each of the plant’s
industrial users include quarterly monitoring of PBDE discharges -Set deadlines for industrial users
to conduct initial sampling and reporting - implement monitoring and pollution prevention and
reduction practices, -Perform ongoing quarterly sampling. -Set limits on the levels of nitrogen and
phosphorous discharges It’s time we prioritize the health of our waters. Thank you!



